
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Update for Class 4 
 

 

Week beginning 3 March 2025 
 
A big well done and thank you to Class 4 for being enthusiastic and very organised for World Book Day. They had 
amazing (coordinated) costumes, read to younger children and swapped books with others. They made colourful 
masks inspired by their favourite book characters.  
 
We finished reading Kensuke’s Kingdom and wrote book reviews about it. This is one of the children’s favourite 
class novels as they found it very emotional and relatable too. This week, in English lessons, children have focused 
on improving their SPaG skills, particularly punctuation and verbs. 
 
In Maths, we’ve worked on decimals and percentages. Today, we started a new topic, properties of shapes, and 
learned how to accurately measure angles with a protractor. 
 
In Science, we’re learning about types of forces. This week, we made parachutes to investigate air resistance. 
 
We continued to explore Human Rights in PSHE and we learned about the UN Convention on the Rights of the 
Child and Homelessness. It is such a pleasure to reflect on such key themes with Class 4 children as they are always 
very mature and interested in understanding and analysing the world we live.  
 

Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to Joseph for his excellent attitude and Brilliant Behaviour and to Sachin for his Wonderful Work!  
 

Homework 
Children have received the following homework: 

1. Practise the new spellings including the 9 statutory ones. 
2. Complete any outstanding and new online Maths tests (Y5 and 6) and a booklet on percentages for year 6 

only. 
3. Complete any outstanding SPaG test online (year 6 children only). 
4. Complete reading comprehension tasks (2 reading tests for the year 6 children and 1 printed booklet for 

the year 5 children). 
 

Every week, Class 4 children receive online homework, new spellings and printed booklets that they have in their 
orange books. They are also reminded to complete their homework on a daily basis. 
 

Date  Event 
WB 17th  Down Syndrome Awareness Week 

Thursday 20th March  PTA Bun Sale (Class 2)  

Tuesday 25th March  Diversity Workshops  

Tuesday 1st April at 3:30 Pre-residential meeting in Class 4 

2nd and 3rd April  Parent’s Evenings 

Friday 4th April  PTA Easter Bingo  

Friday 4th April  PTA Easter Bingo Friday 4th April School finishes for 
Easter 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Wright 


